COUNCIL — 4 MARCH 2015

MEMBERS’ QUESTIONS

Question 1

Councillor G Jones to ask the Executive Member for Economic
Development:

Since the introduction of the 30 minutes free parking in September 2014,
can the Executive Member tell us what impact this measure has had on the
local economy?

Question 2

Councillor J Wyllie to ask the Executive Member for Economic
Development:

With the current pay and display machines in our car parks, having been in
operation for a number of years, are there any plans to replace these and
improve the convenience of parking in East Herts?

Question 3

Councillor C Rowley to ask the Executive Member for Health, Housing and
Community Support:

Does the Executive Member agree with me that our continued investment
in our summer activities programmes and funding for sports, music, drama,
arts and other community groups all year round is vital to ensuring every
child in East Herts has the opportunity to discover new talent, have a the
best possible start in life and reach their full potential?

Question 4

Councillor M Pope to ask the Executive Member for Finance:

Is it not the case that given the difficult decisions that have had to be taken
nationally to restore the public finances that it is down to the effective
management at East Herts that has enabled the Council to budget
efficiently to protect and maintain public services whilst at the same time,



has been able to help hardworking residents right across East Herts by
freezing and reducing its council tax.

Question 5

Councillor E Buckmaster to ask the Executive Member for Community
Safety and Environment:

What measures have been put in place that has been the reason for the
increase in households recycling more waste and to list any other
measures that have helped contribute to protecting the environment?

Question 6

Councillor N Symonds to ask the Executive Member for Health, Housing
and Community Support:

What planned investment does the Council have to contribute to public
health?

Question 7

Councillor P Ruffles to ask the Leader of the Council:

With just over two months to go until the election, what does he believe, we
as local members, need to do to encourage young people and first time
voters, many of which would have been 14 at the last elections, to vote on
May 7th.

Question 8

Councillor C Rowley to ask the Leader of the Council:

What measures would the Leader list as successes of this Council over the
last 4 years?



